
Dudley Creek/Shirley Stream Work Notice 

Stapletons Road update 

30 April 2018 

Need more information on the works? Contact Downer on  

0800 033 747 or email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

For more information and works notices please visit 

www.ccc.govt.nz/dudleycreek 

What we are doing 

We are reopening some sections of Stapletons Road to two way traffic this week. Please read this update 

to find out how this will affect you. 

Monday 30 April 2018 

The northern end of Stapletons Road will be reopened to two way traffic see Map 1 overleaf.  

Thursday 3 May 2018 

The northern end of Stapletons Road will be chip sealed. There will be temporary traffic management 

whilst this happens (around two hours). 

Stapletons Road between Averill Street and Dudley Street will also have some sections chip sealed.  

See overleaf for information about chip sealing. 

Friday 4 May 

Road markings on Stapletons Road between Averill Street and Dudley Street will be reinstated and the 

road will be reopened  to two way traffic on or before Monday 7 May. 

 

There are substantial road works happening on North Avon Road which may affect your onward route. 

See ccc.govt.nz/works for more information. 

General information 

Our standard work hours are Monday to Friday between the hours of 7.00am and 6.00pm and Saturday 

between 7.30am and 1pm. 

Work can be delayed by bad weather. Work such as line marking or chip sealing may have to be 

postponed if it rains. It is not always possible for a crew to come back the next day, because they may be 

booked elsewhere. 



Important Information about chip sealing. 

 Until the road is swept it’s a good idea to take off your shoes before going in your house. Chips caught 

in your shoes can damage some types of floor covering. 

 When the chip seal is new it’s best to drive steady and slow over it. This protects your car from stone 

chips and gives a better finish. 

 The road will be swept at a suitable time to give the best finish. This could be some days later. There 

may be loose chips on the road so drive to the conditions. 

Map 1: Stapletons Road map  

Stapletons Road open to two way 

traffic from Monday 30 April 2018 

Chip sealing Stapletons Road 

Thursday 3 May 2018 

North Avon Road . 

Chip sealing parts of Stapletons Road Thursday 3 May  

Line Marking Stapletons Road Friday 4 May 

Stapletons Road Open to two way traffic on or before 

Monday 7 May 

 

“Will you be closing the road again?” 

There will be further work on or near Stapletons 

Road over the next few weeks.  We will use 

traffic management (rather than road closures) 

to do this work. 


